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During a Work Session on October 27, 2020, Staff briefed Council on the long-term financial sustainability of the 
Hotel Fund. 

Tonight, Staff will provide an update to Council.  



Staff will maintain the Gold Standard in all Hotel Fund Programs while being sensitive to the financial impacts of COVID-19 
on the fund.  

The Hotel Fund’s ability to meet the 25% reserve requirement in Fiscal Year 2022 and beyond is best addressed by fund
transfers such as:  

• Reimbursing the Hotel Fund from the Infrastructure Investment Fund for the $1,126,567.67 the for Addison Circle 
Fountains. 

• Paying for Addison Circle Park (ACP) Maintenance from the General Fund and having the Hotel Fund rent ACP for events. 

The Fiscal Year 2022 Budget process is the appropriate time to discuss and consider these transfers.  
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